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Dear Parents,  
We have had a very busy month in school.                           

We are getting ready for the festive season and the 
children are busy preparing for our nativity play.           

There will be no written homework in December as the 
children learn lines and prepare costumes. 

Best wishes, 
Ms. Joanne Jackson. 

 
 
 

Amber Flag, Wellbeing update 

Our Amber Flag team is working hard to implement 
wellbeing initiatives in school.  

Two team members make a wellbeing report to all the 
classrooms via our intercom system.  

This is going really well and pupils look forward to 
hearing their classmates every Friday.  

 

 

We are experiencing the benefits of walking.                 
Every Wednesday all pupils go for a walk.  

 

Check out ‘The Kids Are All Right!’ podcast episodes on 
rte.ie.  A show for primary school kids that’s all about 

health, happiness and wellness.  

Closing Date 

The closing date for Application for Admission to 
Junior/Senior Infants to Sixth Class for the school year 

2024/25 is Friday 12th January 2024. 
 

Please scan the QR code to access our Application form. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hockey Blitz 

Pupils from the Senior Room took part in a Hockey 
Blitz on Friday 17th November.  

Everyone had a wonderful time. 
We are very proud of our pupils.  

Ms. Costelloe 
 

 

 
Our Christmas Shop is open! 

Wrapping paper, cards and gift tags for sale! 
 
 

 

 

School Nativity Play 
St.Michael’s and All Angels’ Church 

Sunday 10th December at 3pm. 
 

Our Christmas Treat Week 
 

 

 

School Friday Assembly 

Well done to all the First Class and Second Class 
pupils who led an Assembly all about                        

‘The Good Samaritan’. 
Super actors and fabulous singers! 
Check out the song that we sang.  

‘Good Neighbour’, Evan Craft. 

 

Board of Management 

The new Board of Management 
takes office on the 1st of December. 

The members are: 
Glascott Symes 

Canon Patrick Harvey 
Joanne Jackson 

Geraldine Whiteford 
Tom McNiff 

Florence White 
Nigel Bradley  

Deirdre Moynan 
 

We thank the previous BOM for 
their four years of service. 

 



 

 

 

 
     

 


